
CITY OF LITTLETON PLANNING REFERRALS


REFERRAL NUMBER:     SDP21-0009      		 DATE RECEIVED: 	 6/12/24

PROJECT NAME:  Angeline Santa Fe Multi Family Development 

PLANNER:  K. Morris
				
DUE DATE:  June 27 2024


Parks and Parkways Manager Comments
Dirk Ambrose

	No comment 

Natural Resource Manager Comments
Nick Adamson

 No comment 


Construction and Facilities Maintenance Manager Comments
Tyler Ensign 



Director of Operations & Maintenance 
Ken Standen

 	No comment 


Director of Recreation & Cultural Programs 
Neil Alderson

	No comment 


Public Works Manager of Development Engineering Comments
Forrest Dykstra







Director of Public Works Comments
Ryan Edwards


										
Public Works CWSD Project Engineer Comments
Austin Long


	No comment 


Public Works CSWD Project Manager Comments
Jon Klassen

We appreciate that the City of Littleton included Centennial Water and Sanitation District for review and comments. 
Centennial Water & Sanitation District has critical infrastructure running through this project site and has been in direct contact with the developer regarding their plans. 


Finance Department Comments
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